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The new English Courses will start in October 2016.  
Enrolmnent will take place at the General College Assembly 
on October 3rd (6.00 pm in the College lecture theatre and will
close on Monday 10th. Separate and special arrangements will be 
made for late-arriving medical students.  The College expects all 
students whose English is below a C1 grade to enrol  in the Courses
and expects that EdISU will offer partial support toward the cost of 
the Courses, as it did in 2014/15 and 2015/16. Subject to space and
availability the College welcomes applications from students registered
with the University of Pavia but studying outside any of the Colleges. 
Further information is available from E Gherardi <egherard@unipv.it>. 
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